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Greetings everyone,  I hope this finds all of you well, happy and supporting our Veterans. 

The winner of the National Legislative Committee Challenge for the First Quarter is the 
District of Columbia. Their percentage of correspondence to paid 2025 membership was 
1.35%.  California was 0.27%.  As of 01/29/25 we had 15,284 paid members and only 41 
responses to the American Legion Action Alerts. Come on California please get signed up 
we have a lot of work to do. These are your Veteran’s benefits that you are supporting when 
you vote. So, once again I am going to share the website for The American Legion 
Legislative Action Center.  votervoice.net/AmericanLegion/home.  It is so easy to 
sign up, receive the alerts, and vote.  The system automatically keeps track of your 
responses making it so easy for end of the year reporting. 

More websites with Legislative Planning Information: 

The American Legion Auxiliary Legislative website – 
member.legionaux.org/membership/committees/legislative 

Legislative Advocacy Guide – 

The American Legion Dispatch – 

If you have not already joined the Legislative Facebook page, please join now at ALA 
Legislative.  This is a closed group, so you must request permission to join.  You must then 
answer all questions to be approved.  It is a method to share updates, discuss national 
legislation, and stay connected with other members. 

I sincerely appreciate all that you do and would love it if we all could give just a little more and sign 
up for these alerts. 

Glenda Schultz  Legislative Chairman Department of California  
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